
 

Have questions about date/time for a school event?  Want to know 

what’s for lunch tomorrow?  Want to purchase a parking permit?  

CLICK HERE to go to our website for all this and more! 

If you would like to submit an announcement for addition to this 

newsletter, CLICK HERE. 

Submit announcements for this newsletter HERE.. 

This Week in Tiger Land 

- Henry David Thoreau 

Graduation Video is UP 
For a link to the Travis Class of ‘17 graduation video, 

CLICK HERE! 

Final Exam Make-Ups 
If your student was absent for any of her/his final ex-
ams, we are hosting make-ups on the following dates: 

Tuesday, June 6th 

Thursday, June 8th  

 Monday, June 12th 

Wednesday, June 14th 

Testing times will be from 8:00am until noon and 
from 1:00pm until 3:00pm each day.  You do NOT 

need to make an appointment, but you must arrive no 
later than 30 minutes before the end of any testing pe-

riod in order to test.  Please bring a pen/pencil.  All 
other testing materials are provided.   

Prom Pics!!! 
The THS Class of ‘17 is very grateful to Melissa Ashton 
for spending the evening of Prom with us, taking can-

did photos of the event and them posting for us to 
download for FREE!  Click this LINK and enjoy! 

http://www.fortbendisd.com/ths
https://goo.gl/forms/Tcm7COD9kpMfPsPd2
https://goo.gl/forms/UkSCebIJs27fdoy32
https://youtu.be/7DdLgfqOh6A
http://melissaashton.pass.us/ths-prom-2k17/


Student Parking 
Student parking permits for the 2017-18 school year will go on sale during early August.  We 
will communicate these dates by the end of July.  Please prepare in advance by having your in-

coming junior/senior have a current license and updated insurance by August. 

ALSO, our parking lot will undergo BIG CHANGES this summer!  Stay tuned for an updated map 
to the new parking lot!  We will post it on our website when we release parking permit sign-up 

details! 


